
Report	Cards	Now	Accessible	on	PowerSchool’s	Parent	Portal!	
	
This	announcement	is	specifically	for	students	in	
grades	5-8	within	our	SAU50	Districts.	
	
	
	
If	 your	 school	 reports	 out	 by	 trimester,	 you	
now	 have	 the	 option	 to	 view	 your	 child’s	
trimester	one	report	card	 including	 the	ability	
to	print	 it	 through	your	parent	portal	account.		
If	 you	 have	 not	 signed	 up	 for	 an	 account,	 call	
your	school’s	front	office	today!	
	
	
If	 you	 are	 a	 school	 that	 reports	 out	 quarterly,	
you	 will	 have	 the	 option	 to	 view	 your	 child’s	
quarter	 one	 report	 card.	 Your	 child’s	 quarter	
two	 report	 card	will	 be	 viewable	 after	 Friday,	
January	19th.	
	
	
Best	Regards,	
Lorraine	Curtis	
Database	Administrator		
	


